
Morning Announcements 
Friday, April 26 , 2018 
 

Through 5/11 
ANY STUDENT that would like to volunteer to help Mrs. Mello and Mr. Foxwell with the Color Run can 
earn service learning hours! 
Do you want to throw the colors at people?! The sign-up sheets are outside of Mrs. Mello’s classroom, 
242. 
Please make sure you are available May 19th before you sign-up! 
If you want to register for the color run to get a t-shirt, and still volunteer too, you can definitely DO 
BOTH! 
 

 
Through 5/4 
Attention All Senior Athletes – Each year the Catonsville Comets’ Athletic Department gives an award to 
all qualifying seniors for achievement in interscholastic athletics over the past four years.  In order to 
qualify for this award the student athlete must have participated in multiple sports seasons to earn 
enough points for this award.  The athlete is awarded ten (10) points for each varsity season played and 
five (5) points for each JV season played.  The athlete must accumulate ninety (90) points to qualify for 
the Gold Award and seventy five (75) points for the Silver Award. 
 
The student-athlete must complete the Catonsville Comet Athletic Achievement Award for Seniors form 
and return it to the Athletic Director, Mr. Fitzpatrick no later than Tuesday, May 8, 2018.  The form is 
available in the main office and on the bulletin board outside the athletic director’s office. 
 

Through 5/7 
Allied Softball is hosting a MAJOR SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT along with League of Dreams on the CHS 
Turf on Monday, May 7th. 
 
 
We need CHS students to help us out on May 7th anytime from 4pm-7pm. 
  
Service hours are available for this event! 
  
Please see Mrs. Brady to sign up! 

 
Through 5/8 
Attention Comets: The Red Cross Blood Drive is rescheduled for Wednesday, May 9th in the auditorium. 
The original sign-up list with your scheduled time is hanging outside of room 218 and on the SGA board. 
Please see Mrs. Miller for a new pass if you misplaced yours. 

 



Through 5/1 
“The Freshmen Class, Class of 2021, will have a meeting on Tuesday, May 1st right after school in room 
242. If you are interested in being a class officer next year or interested in helping with the Color Run, 
please attend this meeting! If you want to do either of these things but cannot attend the meeting, 
please see Mrs. Mello for more information.” 

 
Through 5/19 
The Class of 2021 will be hosting the inaugural community-wide My School Color Run on Saturday, May 
19th, 2018 at 9:00am. The My School Color Run is an untimed 5K fun run for all ages and fitness abilities. 
Along the route, participants pass through vibrant color zones, making it a “colorful experience.” 
Interested in registering? See Mrs. Mello or check out the flyers around the school! 
PLAY COLOR RUN VIDEO 


